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CELEBRATING THE WOODGROVIAN EXPERIENCE

The Primary 2 Woodgrovians enjoyed a vibrant Children's Day Celebration as they
participated in the various sports, arts and crafts, and games booths during the
carnival. They also had a lot of fun, eating their mini ice cream treats while bonding
with their classmates, creating joyful memories. During the "Celebrating Our Grands"
activity, the students also took the opportunity to express their gratitude to their
elderly family members. It was an enriching Term 4, and our Woodgrovians can
certainly look forward to even more fun activities in 2025!
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